
 
 

WARNING 

 
YOU ARE HEREBY INFORMED OF POTENTIAL LEGAL ACTIONS 

WHICH MAY BE TAKEN AGAINST YOU FOR FAILURE TO COMPLY 

WITH ORDERS ISSUED BY THE COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF 

PUBLIC HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENT. 
 

The State of Colorado and local jurisdictions have declared emergencies due to the rapid spread 

and grave health risk of the COVID-19 virus, otherwise known as Coronavirus.  To slow the spread 

of this highly contagious disease, the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment has 

issued Fourth Updated Public Health Order 20-24 dated April 9, 2020, which is enforceable by 

law.  

 

Tri-County Health Department (TCHD), the District Public Health Agency for the Counties of 

Adams, Arapahoe and Douglas, Colorado, has received reports that your business has failed to 

comply with the directives contained in Public Health Order 20-24, as updated, by either 

continuing to operate a non-critical business; by failing to comply with the restaurant and bar 

requirements; or by failing to comply with social distancing requirements applicable to critical 

businesses set forth in Public Health Order 20-24, as updated. 

 

PLEASE VOLUNTARILY AND WILLFULLY COMPLY WITH ALL 

HEALTH DEPARTMENT ORDERS FOR YOUR OWN HEALTH AND 

SAFETY AND FOR THE HEALTH AND SAFETY OF OTHERS 

 
If this is your first notification of the importance of complying with Public Health Orders, and 

you respond to this request to voluntarily comply, no legal action will be taken against you 

 

IF YOU DO NOT COMPLY, OR YOU HAVE PREVIOUSLY BEEN 

NOTIFIED OF YOUR OBLIGATIONS TO COMPLY, YOU MAY FACE 

ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING LEGAL ACTIONS 

 
1. Become subject to an immediate Public Health Order to close 

2. Be subject to civil and criminal penalties and actions, which may include a court order to 

close your business 

3. Be subject to an immediate revocation of your business license 

4. Be subject to a revocation of food handling and licensing permits 

5. Given a citation or summons to appear in court on criminal violations 

6. Information regarding non-compliance may be used against you during renewal process 

of any special license or permits you hold 

 

Specific information about the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment Orders 

can be found at: https://covid19.colorado.gov/public-health-executive-orders-explained  

For questions regarding this Warning, please contact 303-220-9200.  

https://covid19.colorado.gov/public-health-executive-orders-explained

